

## VISTA Data Flow System Management Team (VDMT)

### DRAFT ACTIONS ARISING FROM THE MONTHLY MEETING OF 13 Sep 2007

#### Attendees (by telecon)

QMUL: Emerson  
Cambridge: Irwin, Hodgkin  
Edinburgh: Williams, Hambly, Stewart  
Apologetics: Lawrence, McMahon

	On	Action	Due* / Status
<b>A0507-02b</b>	JPE	Obtain Peron's agreement on closure of FDR RIXs.	<i>Ongoing: SADT agreement needs to be reflected in document.</i>
<b>A0510-01</b>	JPE /WJS	Sign off FDR documents and send to ESO	<i>Ongoing. SADT Document to be rewritten.</i>
<b>A0511-02</b>	JPE	Draft VDFS - VPO Interface requirements	<i>Ongoing: Some sections done.</i>
<b>A0608-01</b>	JPE	Update Project Plan dates	<i>Ongoing: VISTA expected delivery date has changed schedule again.</i>
<b>A0703-3</b>	JPE	Expedite re-issue of URD	<i>Ongoing: Pls comments to be assimilated by Will Sutherland.</i>
<b>A0706-2</b>	PMW	Report back on UK light circuit bandwidth achieved compared to expectation/requirement.	<i>Closed: Results reported in report for this meeting</i>
<b>A0707-1</b>	NCH/ MJI	Discuss draft MoU from JAC with JPE before responding	<i>Closed: Revision in progress.</i>
<b>A0709-1</b>	PMW	Include section on archive operations (as well as development) in future reports	<i>Next meeting</i>

\*No specific due date means do as soon as reasonably possible, report back next month.

**Date of next meeting:** Thu 25 Oct 2007 14.00 (by telecon)

**Jim Emerson**  
**Chairman VDMT**

**13 September 2007**